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29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 10 trip to the Manchester Science and Industry Museum on Thursday 21st March 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to a trip to the Manchester Science and Industry 
Museum on Thursday 21st March. 
 
The trip includes time to explore the interactive science gallery and a session in the Power 
Up  workshop. This is a hands-on, fully interactive gaming experience, featuring the very 
best video games and consoles from the past five decades. 
 
There is a gift shop if your child wishes to bring a small amount of money, this is entirely up 
to you, prices are online.  
 
We will be travelling by minibus and students need to be at school by 9.15am as we will be 
leaving promptly. Unfortunately, we will be unable to wait for any latecomers due to the 
distance and timings.  We will return to school by 2.30pm. 
 
We are asking for a £5 contribution towards the cost of the trip. 
 
Students need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy / energy drinks please).  If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, we can provide a packed lunch. 
 
If you wish your child to take part, please complete the consent form and payment on 
SchoolSpider by Wednesday 13th March.  If you do not have access to SchoolSpider, 
please contact Lisa Hayes in the office. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Kingan. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr P Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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